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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61

I want to comment on the proposed regulations,stated that :"leverage in retail forex
customer accounts would be subject to a 10-to-1 limitation"

I really believe in giving me the freedom and right to choose the amount of leverage
that is appropriate for my individual risk.

So i really disagree with this proposal and i hope you don’t rely this proposal as it will
restrict my trading.

Thanks for receiving our comments.

Yours,Ahmed Harem.


